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We love you mummy 

 

           

 

On Tuesday we welcomed all the Reception class mums in for a special Mother’s Day treat. 
 
The children worked with mummies to decorate a coaster to give to them as a gift, they had 
pictures in the photo booth and enjoyed a tasty treat. 
   
It was a pleasure to see so many happy faces and we hope the mums enjoyed it as much as the 
children did.  
 
 
Mrs Fiona Watford 
 


